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I am writing in support of HB 4044.  This should have been done a long time ago.  

The risks of toxic inhalation to a large number of Oregonians who live anywhere in 

the vicinity of the CEI hub in the event of a major earthquake must be identified and 

mitigated.  Let's get this studied and get started on a plan to protect the people and 

the wildlife and the water and the land. 

Thank you for taking my testimony. 

Catherine Bax  


